
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Letter of Affirmation 

STARS Pre-Submission Review 

 

 

April 26, 2023 

 

 

Dear AASHE Staff and STARS Steering Committee, 

 

I am writing to attest that University TÉLUQ’s STARS report has been reviewed in full and 

that all identified inconsistencies and errors have been successfully addressed prior to 

submitting it to AASHE.  

 

Please let me know if you have any further questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Karima Cherifi 

Research Assistant  

General Management, TÉLUQ University 

 


